Graduate Council Meeting Minutes, 12/5/18

Call to Order
[bookmark: _GoBack]Members Present:  B. Baker, L. Broberg, M. Mayer, M. Murphy, C. Nelson, C. Palmer,  S. Ross, D. Schuldberg,  S. Stan, S. Rinfret,  E. Voronina, N. White  
Members Absent/Excused:  C. Anderson, M. Beavers,  A . Kinch R. Smith, N. White
Ex-Officio Present:   S. Whittenburg A . Kinch 
Guests:  Interim Dean Adrea Lawrence, Dean Reed Humphrey, Associate Dean Susan Harper-Wallen, Chair Julie Walter
The minutes from 11/28/18 were approved. 
Communication
· Guests were welcomed to the Committee to discuss the move of Speech Language and Hearing Sciences from the College of Education and Human Sciences to the College of Health Professions and Biomedical Sciences.  The move will provide the opportunity for Occupational Therapy and SLHS to share resources in clinic services as well as shared courses.  Approximately half of SLHS clients also require OT.   SLHS students pay an additional fee, but the program has not received an increase in its budget.  In CHPBS program tuition is given directly to the program.  

The SLHS faculty will help drive the development of OT, that was approved last year by the Board of Regents.  The College of Education and Human Sciences will lose significant IDCs as a result of the move.  The deans will work out the details so the College is not disadvantaged.  Education students can still take SLHS courses and faculty will still work together on research.  The move is in the best interest of the students and the University. 
Business 
· BIOE UG 400 was approved.  The Science Subcommittee reviewed the graduate increment.  At the time ASCRC asked for a revised syllabus, the instructor realized that he should have requested the UG designation. 

· After discussion the Council approved the program move.  The program move does not require Board of Regents approval, but the effected units would like it to move forward so they can start planning.  Camie will be put on the Faculty Senate Consent agenda for tomorrow’s meeting, but a motion will be needed from the floor to suspend the rules that require business items to be  posted  48 hours in advance of the meeting.  ECOS typically approves the Faculty Senate agenda the Thursday prior to the meeting.  
Adjournment
· The meeting was adjourned at 12:55 p.m. 
